
Public Synopsis of Disciplinary Action 

 

One Police Officer was terminated in 2020 for violation of our Department drug 

policy.  All of our officers are subject to random drug tests twice annually, in 

accordance with the New Jersey Attorney General’s Law Enforcement Drug 

Testing Policy.   
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